Crawford, Denise (UTC)

From: Ganow, Vicki <Vicki.Ganow@cngc.com>

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 9:23 AM

To: Crawford, Denise (UTC)

Cc: Eutsey, Mike; Bailey, John; Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Subject: CNGC Uprate Plan for PG-120452 Scheduled to Commence on Monday February 1,
2016

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Denise,

Per PG-120452, CNGC is notifying the WUTC that the actual uprate plan will commence on Monday, February 1, 2016.
Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thank you

Vicki Ganow | Pipeline Safety Specialist

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc.
1910 Racine Street Bellingham WA 98229

direct: 360.788.2381 cell: 360.941.9257



